
     

 

 
 
 
Announcement:  Pro-Line Fittings East Inc – Barrie ON 
   Repco Inc – Warwick QC 
    
 
 
BARRIE, ONTARIO – February 29, 2024 
 
Exciting news for our esteemed customers and partners! We are delighted to announce 
a new collaboration: Pro-Line Fittings East Inc and Repco Inc have officially joined 
forces to form a dynamic alliance spanning Quebec.   
 
Pro-Line Fittings East Inc distinguished for its manufacturing, fabrication, and 
distribution of PVC Fittings, renowned for its unwavering dedication to quality, 
innovation and customer satisfaction, has entered into a Representation Agreement 
with Repco Inc. Repco, a respected manufacturers’ representative, and master 
distribution company, is celebrated for its commitment to integrity and excellence in 
products and superior customer service. 
 
Commencing Friday, March 1st, 2024, Repco will serve as a representative for Pro-Line 
Fittings East in the Quebec market. This partnership unlocks enhanced product 
offerings, expanded expertise, and more streamlined services for our valued clientele. 
 
Uniting Pro-Line Fittings East Inc and Repco Inc. signifies an unparalleled dedication to 
excellence, setting new benchmarks for reliability, quality, and customer service in the 
industry.  
 
Join us in celebrating this milestone as we embark on a journey to shape the future of 
the pipeline industry together! 
 

      
Stephen Casson, President and C.E.O  Jean Boucher, President 
Pro-Line Fittings East Inc.    Repco Inc. 
 


